
 
Sent: 27 July 2021 15:56 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comedy Festival 

 

To whom it may concern 
 
My name is xxx and I am a resident in the borough of Brent. 
 
I have been made aware of the proposed Comedy Festival to be held in Roundwood Park 
this Bank Holiday August 27th-30th 2021. 
 
I wanted to add my support for this event because this is something both the community 
and area sincerely needs, given the past 18+ months we have had to endure. This event is 
directly targeted at uplifting the spirits of its attendees with laughter, fun and positivity, 
which is exactly what the world needs right now. 
 
I know the organisers and they have been delivering events in this area for many years 
successfully, so please continue to allow them to continue bring the local community 
together and spread positivity. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 


